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Dear Parents 

 

Half Term Holiday 

Just a reminder that school will closes for the children at 3pm on Friday 21st 

October 2016, school re-opens for the children on Tuesday 1st November 

2016 at 8.55am.  All holiday dates can be found on our school website.   

 

Thursday 3rd November 2016 

We would, once again, like to invite parents to take a one hour tour of our whole 

school on a normal working day.  This is an excellent opportunity for you to see 

the school in action.   

 

Following the last tour of the school this month one parent tweeted the 

following: 

“A lovely tour around Pallister Park Primary this morning.  Great to see so many 

happy students, and also very happy to know my son is in great hands.” 

 

Please contact the school office to book a space, the tour starts at 9am and 

finishes by 10am.  We look forward to seeing you – book early to avoid 

disappointment! 

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable break. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Christine Wain 

Headteacher 

 


